SoonerCare Fax Blast

October 9, 2009
SUBIJECT: SoonerCare Choice Medical Home Survey

It’s almost been a year and OHCA is very interested in your feedback related to the
SoonerCare Choice new model. You should receive this survey within the next few
days. Please take a moment to complete your survey and return it to us.

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. Your feedback will be used to
make any appropriate changes to our model that further supports you and the
members we both serve.
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